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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

January 10, 2019 
 
 
To:  Dear County Director of Social Services  
 
Attention: Work First Program Administrators and Supervisors  
 
Subject: Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) State Plan Draft 2019-2022 
 
 
This letter is to notify counties that the draft of the Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) 
State Plan for federal fiscal years (FY) 2019-2022 is available for public comment beginning  
January 10, 2019.  The 45-day public comment period will end February 24, 2019.  It is important that 
each county department of social services have a copy of this plan available for public viewing.  
Citizens can also access the TANF State Plan draft at North Carolina Division of Social Services; 
Public Notice.  Email plan comments to Kisha.Gorham@dhhs.nc.gov. 
 
Electing counties must review Appendix A of the TANF State Plan draft 2019-2022 to ensure accurate 
representation of their policies.   
 
If there are any questions or comments regarding the TANF State Plan draft for FY 2019-2022, 
contact Kisha Gorham at Kisha.Gorham@dhhs.nc.gov or at (919) 527-6314.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
David Locklear, Deputy Director 
 
 
DL/kg 
 
Attachment: TANF State Plan Draft 2019-2022 
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